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March 13, 1985

Dr. William Thornton
Code CB Nasa

Johnson Space Center
Houston, TX 77058
Dear Dr. Thornton:

RE: Artifacts for Nasa Flight

Enclosed are the articles from The University of Texas Medical
Branch at Galveston to be taken aboard the next shuttle flight.

We are honored to have these items aboard.

If we can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to
call on us.

Thank you and Good Luck!

William C. Levin, M.D.
President
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